
. 
St. Peter’s Academy – Weekly Newsletter  

 
Welcome back! Fantastic to hear the stories and events that the children were so excited to tell me about 
on their return on Monday. 
 
Homework this week is listed below: Link to Purple Mash here.  
Reading – 3x per week and recorded in diary. 
SPaG – Spelling week – Spellings included in diary (practice for 8th March) 
Maths consolidation – Fractions – equal parts (set as a 2Do on Purple Mash, hand-in by 1st March) 
Topic homework – The Rotary Art competition closes next week and Mr Tomlinson is encouraging as 
many entries as possible on the theme ‘Water and Sealife’. More information here if your child is 
interested in entering. 
The World Book day competition is also still open for entries, until WBD itself on 7th March. Find more 
information about that here, sheets available from the Office or Mrs Smith in Reading Club. 
 
Upcoming date reminders – World Book Day 7th March, Parents Evenings 21st and 22nd March. 

 

Miss Brownley’s Class (3/4)    Date: Friday 23rd February 2024 

https://www.purplemash.com/sch/stpetersng13#/
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/st-peters-cofe-academy/UploadedDocument/2c04f9a1-1397-48ee-b234-2312385626a7/rotary-art-comp.pdf
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/st-peters-cofe-academy/UploadedDocument/171e3aa8-5213-4336-9c6f-24bd411120bf/world-book-day-2024-competition-1.pdf
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/st-peters-cofe-academy/UploadedDocument/171e3aa8-5213-4336-9c6f-24bd411120bf/world-book-day-2024-competition-1.pdf

